
 

To: All Property Owners Along The M-55 Corridor   

From: Rieth-Riley Construction Co., Inc. 

Date: 3-22-2023 

Subject: Landscape and Sprinkler System Re-Location  

 
It is the responsibility of the property owner to relocate any lawn sprinkler systems and/or landscaping 
within the MDOT Right of Way (ROW) to avoid damage caused by construction operations prior to the 
beginning of the project. If damage occurs due to the property owner failing to relocate the said items, 
locations affected will be marked with a wooden stake for the property owner’s reference. Sprinkler lines 
will be capped, and any damaged sprinkler heads will be affixed to the location stake. Modifications 
required to the sprinkler systems caused by construction operations are the responsibility of the 
homeowner. Any salvageable landscaping supplies affected will be relocated to the owner’s property and 
marked with a location stake. 
 
The above-mentioned project will begin April 1st, 2024. This project includes intermittent concrete curb 
repairs and sidewalk ramp upgrades at all street intersections along the M-55 corridor starting at Kelly 
Street in Prudenville and continuing to US-127. The map below is for reference only.  
 

 
   


